
 

General Information 
Please do not send in any cakes or biscuits in your child’s lunch. 
These will be returned in the lunchbox. We like to encourage healthy 
eating. 
 
If your child attends Rainbows please send in a separate snack for the 
afternoon, aswell as their lunch.  If your child attends Yorkie’s they are 
provided with a snack. 

 

Please can we respect our neighbours on York Road when parking 

our vehicles at drop off and pick up. Please avoid parking outside 

driveways. 
 

Rabbits and Hedgehogs will be visiting the woods for 4 sessions. This will 

begin next Wednesday 9th March. Please remember to dress your child  in 

appropriate clothing, and wellies, could you bring your child to nursery 

ready for the woods. Your child does not need to bring in a morning snack as 

they have a biscuit and hot chocolate at the woods. 

  
March 1st was 
pancake day!! 
The children en-
joyed tasting a 

piece of pancake for snack time. 
We are doing numbers with the chil-
dren and they are engaging really 
well to learn to match the correct 
amount of objects to the numbers 1-
10. 
Please do remember our one way 
system when leaving the Preschool 
with your children. Only double bug-
gies are exempt from this. 
Preschool Team  
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 Egg-Citing News  

 

Chick Eggs will be arriving Mon-

day - They will be in an incuba-

tor in Barn Owls room - The 

children will visit them in their 

groups and during exploring 

time. 

They will start hatching by 

Wednesday so don't forget to ask 

your child about them.  

We are all very Egg-cited.  

 

  
World book day 4th March 

Easter End of-
Term 

4th  - 18th 
April 

  

Diary Dates 

 SAFEGUARDING 

If your child has a medical appointment in the morning, this 
includes vaccinations and dental appointments, then they can-
not return to Nursery until 12pm, if they are here all day ei-
ther in Yorkies or Rainbows.  
  
If your child has a medical appointment in the afternoon then 
they can be picked up at 12pm but they cannot return to 
school for the remainder of the afternoon.  
  
Children should not be picked up or dropped off half way 
through a morning or afternoon session.  Feel free to  inform 
the school office  of a medical appointment and we will mark it 
in the registers as such.   
  
Please remember that if your child needs Calpol or simi-
lar  before coming to school then they should 
not be attending.  
  
If your child has sickness and/or diarrhoea 
then they must stay off school for  48 hours 
after the last bout of sickness and/or diar-
rhoea..  
  
Please could we remind parent’s that our drop off times are 9.00am and 
the side gate will be closed at 9.10am. 12.00pm pick up at the side 
gate and will be closed at 12.10pm. 3.30pm pick up is at the side gate 
for 30 hour children. Please could we ask that these times be adhered 
to. Could we also ask that all parents use the one way system for exit-
ing the Nursery. 

We are sure you will agree keeping your children safe is our utmost con-
cern  


